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A note from the Head  
 

What a brilliant year we have had!  The Autumn term seems so long ago now and the children, though 

smaller in stature, came to us eager to learn within the ethos of their new classes and the school.  

Each child has had an incredible journey, rising to challenges and navigating through their friendships 

and learning from exciting lessons prepared by their teachers.  Our incredible team of staff have  

supported children in both these aspects of school life and we have seen brilliant engagement with 

learning and great progress this year.   

Children’s personal development has grown through much learning across the curriculum using  
discussions, debating and enrichment.  Following on from the difficulties of last year, we are delighted 
that we could offer so many wonderful experiences for the children.  We have organised experiences 
for our children from Reception to Year 6.  These included: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are also two very memorable days that I feel need a special mention.  First, Remembrance Day 

when the school invited members of the village and paid tribute to servicemen lost in action.  The  

respectful and united silence of our young people was truly admirable.  More recently we celebrated 

the Queen’s Jubilee together as a community.  Again on the playground with our wonderful children, 

families and staff together, a great tribute to the Queen.  The tea party was incredible – cakes galore, 

singing and flag waving – just brilliant.  The school website had some wonderful images as did our  

Facebook page. 

I am also extremely pleased with the new logo and branding along with the launch of our new website.  

Thank you to our wonderful administration staff who worked so hard to ensure this was easy to  

navigate and who keep the site up do date. 

 



 

 
 

The staff have worked extremely hard this year and I thank them all.  There is one very special thank you 

that I wish to make as a member of our team moves on to pastures new.  Many of you will have worked 

with Mrs Roadnight – Cherry - over the past couple of years and will know of all of her amazing qualities, 

too many of which to list here.  When it comes to the children in her care, nothing is too much trouble.  

She is a great teacher and outstanding caregiver to these tiny people who come into our school at such a 

young age.  Cherry is gifted at supporting them through physical and social learning, working caringly 

with wider families to ensure all are acknowledged in the transition from home to school.  Cherry is also a 

wonderful colleague, she is lively and funny and works her socks off.  Thank you for everything you have 

brought to the Federation we will miss you. 

On the subject of leaving, our Preschool Leavers’ event yesterday was really special.  Thank you to  

everyone who joined us and enjoyed the delicious cream tea made by the little ones. We are looking  

forward to Matthew, Roman, Bertie and Edie joining Class 1 in September and welcoming new friends  

to Preschool.  

Finally, we say goodbye to our four awe-inspiring Year 6s. You have had a tremendous year, taking on 

the responsibilities of being head of the school with lunches organised seamlessly.  You have enjoyed 

trips and welcomed new starters to our school.  You have worked hard whilst having fun and enjoying the  

enrichment on offer this year. I was so moved by your memory books; they say it all.  The Leavers’  

Assembly this morning was a very special event and it was wonderful to celebrate your achievements 

and your memories. Goodbye for now and good luck in year 7. 

Well done everyone and special thanks to parents 

and carers who have been overwhelmingly  

supportive of all we do.  Have a wonderful summer; 

we look forward to welcoming everyone back next 

term.  The first day of term for the children is  

Monday 5th September.  

Best wishes 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Continued... 

We arranged for Logan and Scarlett, two of last 

year’s leavers to come in for a Q&A session 

with our current leavers. It was great to see 

them again and fantastic to see them still  

wearing their 2021 hoodies!  Thank you both.  

Please click here for a montage 
of photos of the year! 

https://www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton/about-us/photo-gallery/our-year-at-kings-nympton
https://www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton/about-us/photo-gallery/our-year-at-kings-nympton


 

 

DIARY DATES 
W/C 5TH SEPTEMBER 

 

Daily 

 

8.00am deadline for booking school meals on the Gateway 

Class 1 wear school uniform all week (no PE kit) 

 
 

Monday 5th Sept  

 

First day back for children 

Deadline for booking and paying for after school clubs  

 
 

Tuesday 6th Sept 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 7th Sept 

 

Class 2 wear PE kit (no requirement for PE kit on any other days this 

week) 

 

Thursday 8th Sept  

 

Stay & Play, 1000-1130 

 

Friday 9th Sept   
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Emails sent this week: Year 6 Winkleigh Party, Splashdown Details, Preschool Leavers’ Event, Clubs 

Update 

Remember: Before School Club bookings must be made 1  

week in advance via the Dinners Section of the Gateway 

There are NO after school clubs this week; they resume w/c 12th September 



 

 

 
A MESSAGE FROM MRS GODLY 

OUR YEAR IN CLASS 1 

  

We cannot believe we finish for the summer holidays today! 

Our last week began with a great trip to Crooklet Beach with our friends from Year 1 in Winkleigh. The 

children thoroughly enjoyed themselves as they splashed in the sea, built sandcastles and ate delicious 

ice cream. What a lovely way to round off our year!                                     

Looking back, this has been an interesting and amazing year. Covid, fantastic trips and events, fun and 

laughter as well as a lot of hard work!  We have covered a plethora of subjects and enjoyed practical and 

exciting activities to help us learn. We have been to Rosemoor, the theatre, Rock and Rapid, Quince 

Honey Farm, Bude and also enjoyed  workshops in school.  All these events enable the children to learn 

through real experiences as well as in the classroom.  

We are so very proud of the whole class. You have shown great resilience and perseverance throughout 

the year and have always been so enthusiastic and full of energy no matter what.  Well done to you all!                      

It is with great sorrow we say goodbye and good luck to our Year 2 peers, as they move into KS2, but it 

has been a pleasure to watch them develop and mature over this year. We know you will all do very well! 

We are also looking forward to the new members of our class joining us in September.                                         

We would like to wish you all a fantastic, happy and safe summer break and look forward to seeing you 

all again in September. Thank you from all the staff at school!  Mrs Godly   

 

 

                                           

Class 1 



 

 

 
A MESSAGE FROM MR SALTEARN 

OUR YEAR IN CLASS 2 

  

 
Class 2 have had a fantastic year and have definitely managed to squeeze a lot in!  We have been lucky 
enough to return to normality and have been able to attend trips and residentials again.  We’ve also  
welcomed new friends to our class.   
 
As we enter the final day of the school year and say goodbye to our Year 6 leavers, we can reflect on our 
year as a class.  We have been very fortunate this year with lots of amazing experiences.  We provided 
the children with a climbing and outdoor experience at Rock & Rapid early in the year and a trip to 
RAMM in Exeter to support our learning around WW2 and the Battle of Britain.  Sadly, Covid interrupted 
our planned excursion to Kent's Caven with our friends from Winkleigh but we were able to arrange an 
exciting day of bell boating at Haven Banks to make up. This last half term has seen all the children take 
part in residentials with children from Winkleigh—from camping at Taw Bottom to exploring London, 
these experiences have been amazing and have created some fantastic memories for the children.  
Year 6 have managed to squeeze a lot into the last half term with their residentials to London and Bude 
whilst also having an action-packed day at Splashdown, after finishing their SATS.  
 
This year you have all shown such resilience and perseverance and have been enthusiastic throughout 
the whole year. We welcome the new Year 3 children into Class 2 and look forward to creating more life- 
long memories next year. We say goodbye to our four Year 6s: Dexter, Oliver, Caitlin and Lewis and wish 
you all the best in your new journey at Chulmleigh.  
 
Thank you to all the staff at Kings Nympton that make the school such a special and unique environment 
for the children, we are incredibly lucky.  The children have worked incredibly hard all year and have  
created some fantastic memories and some fun-filled learning. Enjoy your holidays and I look forward to 

seeing you in September ready for the new year.  Have a great summer.      Mr Saltearn 

Class 2 



 

 

 
END OF THE YEAR 

 

LITTLE WOODLANDS 

 

 

 

 

And suddenly it is the final day of this academic year... 

What a wonderful year we have had at Preschool.  We have enjoyed many activities linked to our half-

termly topics of ‘Me and My Community’, ‘Festivals and Celebrations’, ‘Action and Adventure’, ‘Growth 

and Change’, ‘Happy and Healthy’ and ‘Marvellous Machines’.  These have been supplemented by trips 

to the theatre to watch Stickman, planting at Rosemoor Gardens and finally whizzing and screaming at 

the top of our voices on the rollercoaster at The Big Sheep!  We have had a blast.  Time to enjoy a  

relaxing summer holiday and recharge our batteries ready for September.  Let’s hope it’s a sunny one. 

And finally, as I move on to pastures new in September, I just wanted to say a huge personal thank you 

to all the staff, parents and children of Kings Nympton Primary School.  It has been an honour and an 

absolute pleasure to have worked, laughed, and played alongside you since the formation of The  

Woodland Federation.  Kings Nympton is a very special school with a massive heart.  The care and 

dedication of all the staff is above and beyond expectation and the children thrive in the security this 

brings them.  I shall treasure the memories. 

Good luck to all the children as they move on to the next stage of their educational journey. 

Have a fantastic summer and get those pencils sharpened ready for September and the exciting  

learning the new term will bring. 

Thank you and all the very best for the future.      Cherry Roadnight 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

    



 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  

 

AUTUMN HALF TERM 1 

Autumn half term 1 clubs will start w/c 12th September.  

Please note that club bookings are non-refundable.  

Clubs are open to all children from Reception to Year 6. 



 

 

 
 

 

FAMILY SUPPORT  



 

 

 
 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
WHAT’S ON LOCALLY? 



 

 

 
 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
WHAT’S ON LOCALLY? 



 

 

 
 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
WHAT’S ON LOCALLY? 



 

 

 
 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
WHAT’S ON LOCALLY? 



 

 

 
 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
WHAT’S ON LOCALLY? 

Take part at South Molton or Chumleigh Libraries! 



 

 

 
 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
WHAT’S ON LOCALLY? 



 

 

 
 

 

FAMILY SUPPORT  



 

 

AUTUMN MENU 
  

Side salad is offered with the main course and fresh fruit or yoghurt            

as an alternative to the daily pudding is also available. 

Daily deadline for orders: 8am.  

Additional vegan items available on the Gateway. These must be booked 1 week in advance.  

 



 

 

 
 

 

TERM DATES 
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ALSO AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE: SEE PARENT INFO SECTION 



 

 

You may be eligible for pupil premium funding for 

Kings Nympton Primary School, which entitles 

your child/ren to receive Free School Meals.  

If your circumstances have changed and you are now in receipt of one or more 

of the following: 

 Universal credit (provided you have a net income of £7400 or less) 

 Income support 

 Income-based jobseekers’ allowance 

 Income-related employment and support allowance 

 Support under Part IV of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 The guaranteed element of state pension credit 

 Child tax credit, provided that you are not also entitled to working tax credit 

and have an annual gross income of £16,190 or less 

It takes less than a minute to apply.  

Visit the Citizen Portal Devon  

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE 

or call the Education Helpline on 0345 155 1019. 

If eligible, please send a screenshot  

of your confirmation to  

admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

Families with children in Class 1 who 

are eligible are encouraged to apply 

as the funding is in addition to      

Universal Free School Meals! 
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https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE

